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Date: 8 October 2020 
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 

< CANCELLATION > 
The 15th Rehabilitation Symposium cum the 7th Sir Harry Fang Oration   

 

 
The Organizing Committee (OC) of the 15th Rehabilitation Symposium cum the 7th Sir Harry Fang 
Oration (the Symposium) announced today the cancellation of this year’s Rehabilitation Symposium cum 
Sir Harry Fang Oration. 
 
Due to fluctuation of novel coronavirus outbreak in Hong Kong, the OC regretted to make this decision. 
We sincerely apologize for all the inconvenience caused. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Symposium Secretariat 
For Organizing Committee 
The 15th Rehabilitation Symposium cum the 7th Sir Harry Fang Oration 
The Hong Kong College of Orthopaedic Surgeons 
 
 
 
 


